
 

 

YR Fireworks 

Reception classes 
enjoyed some  
fireworks last 

week courtesy of 
“Just Fireworks” 

in Wibsey. A thank 
you to them for the 
donation.  We look 
forward to seeing 
the art work and 

writing. 

Crazy Clothes Day 

Wibsey Primary— The Village School 

Next Friday, the 
22nd, we are     

collecting         
donations for the 
Christmas Fair. 

Each year group 
will receive a    

reminder letter 

about the         

collections during 
next  

week. If donations 

are made, as in 
previous years, 

then children can 

come in non-
uniform on the 

day. 

The class with best   
attendance this week 

was 4.2. 

They recorded an      
attendance rate of 
99.3% and will be     

seeing Mr Cooper next 
week to have some   
additional playtime 

awarded. Well Done. 
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Have a nice 

weekend 

Mr NMCooper 

Nigel M. Cooper 

Headteacher 

   

Supporting Children in 
Need 

It was funny to see our 
children (and staff) 

dressed up to support 
Children in Need      

today. Whilst it creates 
a little chaos I know 

you and your children 
generally enjoy these 
days. Please see the 

message below as we 
are having a second 

day in quick               
succession! It’s a busy 
time of year and they 
are like No. 10 buses!! 

Next week’s            

lunches  

Daily choices                 

Jacket Potatoes, 

Paninis, Sandwiches & 

Fruit. 

No Sandwiches      

Thursday 

Hot Options include 

 Monday 

Pork Meatballs in    
Tomato Sauce/Halal 

Chicken Biryani/
Arrabiata Pasta 

Tuesday  

Savoury Roll/

Homemade Cheese & 

Onion Pasty/ 

Wednesday  

Roast Meat/Halal Roast 

Chicken/Vegetarian 

Toad in the Hole 

Thursday 

 Chicken Burrito/

Cheese & Tomato   

Pizza with Tortilla 

Chips/Mexican Burrito 

Friday  

   MSC Fishcake/

Vegetable Dippers/MSC 

Salmon & Sweet Potato 

Fishcake 


